MINUTES OF TORCH LAKE TOWNSHIP BOARD SPECIAL MEETING OF OCTOBER 16, 2008

Present:  Spencer, Leech, Schultz, Parker, Martel

Absent:  None

The meeting that was held in the conference room of the Community Services Building was convened at 7:40 p.m. by Supervisor Spencer.  The purpose of the meeting was to work on the proposed Public Opinion Survey.  There was a complete review of the revised draft distributed by Trustee Parker.  Parker, who set-up the format, will re-do the draft incorporating the additions, deletions and changes that were agreed upon in discussion.  It is anticipated the survey will be ready for distribution in the very near future.  The meeting adjourned at 9:00 p.m.
These minutes are subject to approval at the next regular board meeting.

Doris Leech

Township Clerk
